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Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Hope Theatre Group
Address:
8607 14th Pl SE
Lake Stevens, WA 98258

Contact:
(360) 547-3559
https://hopetheatregroup.org

Organization’s General Goals:
Hope Theatre Group has built a solid reputation through our summer theatre 
camps and through our team’s involvement with and support of the local 
theatre community. We have always said that putting on an excellent show 
is the second best thing we do; the best thing we do is create a space for 
relationships, conversations, and friendships that last a lifetime.

Date of Award:	 Level:
2023 Q4	 $500 to $2,500

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Hope Theatre Group.

TD
S-

44
66

3

Page 1 of 4    Hope Theatre Group



Hope Theatre Group
8607 14th Pl SE,
Lake Stevens, WA.
98258
(360) 547-3559
www.hopetheatregroup.org

Dear Tulalip Tribes,

On behalf of Hope Theatre Group, I am writing to express our sincere gratitude for your
generous grant of to help us purchase microphones for our performances. Your support
has already made a significant impact on the quality of our productions and the experience we
provide to our audience.

With this grant, we were able to upgrade our sound equipment, ensuring that every word and
note is crisp and clear during our performances. This fully integrated sound system was used for
both of our Summer productions, which means over 40 performers were able to showcase their
abilities to the fullest extent, and over 1000 audience members could clearly hear their amazing
work. And as these microphones will serve us for years in the future, those numbers will only
multiply!

Your commitment to supporting local arts organizations like ours is truly commendable. By
investing in Hope Theatre Group, you are helping to foster creativity, culture, and community
engagement in our area. We are honored to have the support of the Tulalip Tribes and deeply
appreciate your recognition of the importance of the arts in our community.

We look forward to inviting you to our upcoming production of Shrek (January 25, 26, 31, Feb 1,
2) so you can see firsthand the positive impact your generosity has had on our productions.
Your support will be on our website, ensuring that our patrons are aware of your valuable
contribution to our success.

Thank you once again for your generosity and belief in our mission. Your support will help us
continue to bring the joy of theatre to our community for years to come.

With heartfelt appreciation,

Sincerely,
Bill Walles
Hope Theatre Group, Director
hopetheatregroup@gmail.com
www.hopetheatregroup.org
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Hope Theatre Group
8607 14th Pl SE,
Lake Stevens, WA.
98258
(360) 547-3559
www.hopetheatregroup.org

Report Items

Total Number of recipients impacted by our organization: 1000
URL: - www.hopetheatregroup.org
Report Code: Q4 2023 14.2
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